
Kupuʻāina Coalition Alert

Kupuʻāina Coalition organizers Davis Price and Derek 
Kauanoe will be hosting the organizationʼs first live-
streaming webcast of 2009.  Kupuʻāina Coalition 
webcasts can be watched live on Mondays at 5:30pm 
Hawaii Standard Time at 
www.stopsellingcededlands.com.  
This week, Davis and Derek will discuss the 
upcoming information session scheduled for January 
7, 2009,  elements of the “ceded” lands case now 
pending at the U.S. Supreme Court, and the ongoing 
struggle to protect these lands, the legacy of our aliʻi.  
In addition, Davis and Derek will respond to questions 
sent via e-mail on the webcast.  Questions should be 
e-mailed no later than 1pm HST on Monday to 
kupuaina@gmail.com

The Kupuʻāina Coalition is an organization that seeks to protect the “ceded” lands.  For more 
information, please visit us at www.stopsellingcededlands.com
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